NVCL/NVDPL teen summer writing contest
submission form

Welcome North Shore teen writers! The contest is brought to you by North Vancouver City Library

and North Vancouver District Public Library.

Make your submission to the writing contest using the form below. The submission deadline is Sept.

7,2025.

Sorry... This form is closed to new submissions.
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